
 

Pupil Voice 

Visit from Pippa Goodheart 

 

Pippa Goodheart helped to inspire the 

students to become authors’. KS1 

preferred The Winnie the Witch stories. 

She told us some tips and tricks on how to 

give structure to the story, she showed 

that in our story we are writing to have a 

hill shape to our story or whatever we are 

writing, this mean there needs to be a 

beginning, go up the hill to an adventure 

solve the mission or make it worse and 

then an appropriate ending to fit the 

story. 



 Freddie - I really enjoyed the rhyming 

poems.    

Lily - I enjoyed the book being read to us. 

 We also spoke about having other visitors 

such as; David Walliams (who we probably 

won’t be able to get☺), Zoologists (people 

who work with animals), Artists, 

Gardeners, Scientists, or other authors’. 

She also said “You don’t have to be the 

brightest child in your school to be 

something great (such as an author).”   

The different classes liked stories such as 

the post ghost and just generally loved 

having a guest in.  

Head Boy, Head Girl and Secretary  


